
 

  

We are holding our annual open day on  

Tuesday the 2nd of November from 
2.00pm – 5.30pm 

This is for families of children who will start Reception in 2022 or for older 
children needing to move school, as we have places available in all year 

groups. 

There will be lots of things to do and see! 

• Mrs Jones and Mrs Brown our Head Teacher and our 
Assistant Head Teacher, will be leading tours around the 
school all day and evening 

• From 3:30pm there will be a bouncy castle, refreshments and 
other fun activities including a tractor and birds of prey - we 
will be asking for donations which will split between 
Manorlands and school.  

 

If you cannot make this date please feel free to call 

the school office to make a different appointment 

but these will be in school hours only. 


